
 
 
 
As followers of Jesus, we are called to be a  community of prayer. If 
you, or anyone you know, desires prayer for any reason and would 
like it shared with our Prayer Chain, please contact Shirley Underhill 
at: shirleymunderhill@gmail.com or 613-888-1198 and she will 
pass it along to the rest of our prayer chain. All prayer requests will be 
kept confidential and will not be shared with anyone else without your 
permission. Please feel free to ask for prayers of thanksgiving or    
discernment as well! For more information, please speak to Shirley. 

Living Waters Community Sharing 
 

For the months of May and June, we will be   
participating in the MEA Pregnancy Support 
Centre’s Baby Bottle Campaign.  Baby bottle 
are available at the Welcome Table.  Please take 
one home, and between Mother’s Day and    
Father’s Day fill it with loose change or a 

cheque. Tax receipts will be issued by MEA. For more information, speak 
to Shirley Underhill or Barbara Almonor.   

Giving @ Living Waters 
 
Should you wish to make a monetary  
donation to Living waters, you can give cash 
or cheque in person. 
 
To  send an e-transfer or set up/change    
pre-authorized giving (PAG), please use the   
following email address: 
livingwaterskingstonfinance@gmail.com 
 
Thank you for your support of the work and 
ministry of the Gospel in and through Living     
Waters! 

This Week @ Living Waters 
 
West End Neighbourhood Group 
Tuesday, June 6 @ 6:30 PM 
Simon & Rachel Teague’s Home (801 Appledown Dr.) 
 
East End Neighbourhood Group 
Thursday, June 8 @ 5:30 PM  
Kyle & Adriane Joudry’s Home (262 Weller Ave.) 
 
Compline 
Thursday, June 8 @ 7:00 PM on Zoom 
 
Friday Bible Study— “Acts & the Early Church” 
Friday, June 9 @ 1:00 PM 
Howard & Barbara Cumming’s Home (312 Donell Crt.) 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Parish Council BBQ 
Tuesday, June 13 @ 5:30 PM  
The Doering’s Home (726 Chatsworth Place) 
 
Parish Picnic 
Sunday, June 25 after Church 
 
 

PARISH NAME TAGS 
 

In order to help foster a greater sense of community, name 
tags are available  for everyone on the parish list.  They are 
kept in the vertical file outside the main doors,  and are filed 
alphabetically by last name.  Please put your name tag on 
when you enter church on Sunday morning’s and take it off before you leave.  If 
you  wear your name tag home, please remember to bring it the following week.  If 
you are visiting with us, peel and stick name tags are also available.  If you have 
any questions, please speak to the greeter.  


